PUBLIC HEARING, TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2023 6:30 P.M.-TOWN HALL

The Public Hearing for the Budget of the Town of Buffalo Board was called to order by Chairman Steve
James. Roll call: Waters, Drazkowski, Strom, Bittner. Citizens: Mary Ann McMillian Urell. The meeting
was held as noticed.

Posted in 3 places. 2024 budget was discussed. Open for discussion to public.
No citizen input.

Revenue: $334,194;

Expenditures: $334,194

Tax Levy: $74,934

Motion Waters, second Drazkowski that the 2024 Budget of $334,194 be approved at the regular
meeting. All yes, motion carried.

Motion Waters, second Drazkowski to adjourn. All yes, motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 7:00
pm.

Steve James, Chair Lisa Braaten, Clerk

Date Approved







